
COUNCIL MEETINGS
The next Council Meeting will be held on 
Wednesday 21 May 2025 at 2.00pm.
Details will be available on Council’s 
website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
councilmeetings
To watch the meeting live or when it suits 
you, visit:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

IMPOUNDED VEHICLE - NOTICE OF SALE

Council impounded a silver 2005 Holden 
Sedan on 19 March 2025 in accordance 
with Schedule 11 of the Local Government 
Act 1989:
Impounded from: Princes Street, 
Korumburra

South Gippsland Shire Council News

Registration Number: UVM317
As this vehicle has not been collected 
and relevant fees paid within 14 days of 
impoundment, the vehicle will now be 
offered for sale to the public.
Offers marked “Abandoned Vehicle” 
and addressed to the Coordinator 
Community Safety are hereby invited for 
the purchase and removal from Council.
Offers close at 2.00pm on 25 April 2025 
and are to be either posted to South 
Gippsland Shire Council, Private Bag 
4, Leongatha VIC 3953 or emailed to 
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au on 
or before the said time and date.
The vehicle can be viewed by 
appointment with the Community Safety 
team on 5662 9200.

The highest offer will not necessarily be 
accepted.

SOUTH GIPPSLAND CITIZENSHIP 
CEREMONY

All are invited to attend the April South 
Gippsland Citizenship Ceremony.

When: Wednesday 23 April 2025 
Time: 6.00pm 
Where: 6.8 McCartin St, Leongatha 
(Memorial Hall)

CONTACT US

9 Smith Street, Leongatha  
15 Little Commercial Street, Korumburra 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

South Gippsland Shire Pets Facebook Page

Reuniting pets with their 
owners and helping those 
without families find their 
forever home is something 
we at Council are extremely 
passionate about.

To help achieve this, a new 
Facebook page has been 
created called: 
South Gippsland Shire Pets.

This provides a central space 
for the South Gippsland 
community to see:

•	 Lost animals

•	 Animals for adoption 

through Council

•	 Successful adoptions

•	 Upcoming notifications 
such as registration 
renewals

•	 Handy tips for pet 
ownership

Head to the link below to 
take a look and like the page! 
www.facebook.com/
sgscpets

Don’t forget that your pet 
registration renewals are 
due now!

At the April Council Meeting key plans for 
South Gippsland were endorsed for community 
consultations. The suite of strategic documents 
will provide direction to Council and help 
to shape South Gippsland in-line with the 
aspirations of our local community, as outlined in 
the 2040 Community Vision.

To view the Draft Plans and provide your 
feedback, visit:
https://yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
provide-feedback-on-key-plans-for-south-
gippsland

Provide feedback on 
key Council plans
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